

July 2010



WHY CEDARCROFT HOME? THE NUMBER ONE REASON: WE CARE!



Our Mission Statement Matthew 25:31-46

Volume 13 Issue 7













Our Grand Opening and ribbon cutting ceremony for our new building on campus was a fun-filled, busy day for us! We are delighted to have the opportunity to provide a home for 42 more men as well as providing jobs for several people in the community.

The June Birthday Party Bingo Game... a cool way to spend a hot day!





We are pleased to announce the addition of our new Kitchen Manager, Nancy Martin! Nancy came to Lebanon from Florida where she was the owner of Nana Banana Grill, to be with her daughter & new granddaughter.

We have a "changing of the guard" in our activity department! Linda, who has served in this capacity for many years is transferring to oversee transportation, and Matt has accepted the promotion to Activities Director!





June
Resident
of the
Month:
Alvie H.



CEDARCROFT HOME, INC.
202 S. COLLEGE STREET
P.O. BOX 1266
LEBANON, TN 37088-1266
T.A. BRYAN-PRESIDENT
JOHN BRYAN-VICE PRESIDENT
JAY WHITE-BOARD
LEONARD TYREE-BOARD
LARRY LOCKE-BOARD
JOHNNIE CLAYBORNBOARD MEMBER EMERITUS
Phone: 615-449-0825
Fax: 615-449-0022
E-mail: info@cedarcrofthome.org
www.cedarcrofthome.org